

## Reading at Home How you can help

On Tuesday January 17<sup>th</sup> at 9.00am you are invited to attend Y3's reading lesson.

During the lesson, Miss Murphy will demonstrate some of the ways that we use to teach reading and offer advice on how you can help at home.

You will be able to sit with your child and complete some tasks together.

After the lesson, there will be an opportunity to ask questions.

Please do your best to attend. If a parent cannot attend, they may send a representative (grandma, older brother or sister, friend etc.

Please return the slip by Friday January 13<sup>th</sup> so that we can set up the classroom to accommodate everyone.

Thank you,

Catherine Turner	
English Subject Leader	
I will/will not (please delete as appropriate) be attending the meeting on January 17 <sup>th</sup> Child's name	
Signed	Date